
“I worked as an assistant teacher for two years and later was asked if I 
was interested in a family advocate position. I enjoyed being a family 
advocate. I was able to use my native language to help parents. Twenty 
years later, I am honored to be an employee and Head Start parent still 
committed to working hard for the Kansas City Public Schools.” 

FACES
of  HEAD START

1965-2015

-Martha Chavez 
Daughter enrolled in 1992

Head Start employee since 1994


